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The text of the following statement was released by the Governments of the
United States of America and Japan on the occasion of the second U.S.-Japan
Pacific Dialogue.

Begin text:

On June 25, Mr. Daiji Yamaguchi, Director, Oceania Division, Mr. Yusuke Arai,
Director, National Security Policy Division and Mr. Mondo Yamamoto, Director,
Development Assistance Policy Coordination Division of the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of Japan, and representatives from the Ministry of Defense of
Japan, the Japan Coast Guard, and the Japan International Cooperation Agency
hosted Ambassador Matthew Matthews, Deputy Assistant Secretary of State of
the United States of America, and representatives from the Department of the
Interior of the United States of America, the United States Coast Guard, and
the United States Indo-Pacific Command to hold the Second U.S.-Japan Pacific
Dialogue at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs in Tokyo.

Both sides reaffirmed their shared interest in peace, stability, and
prosperity of the Indo-Pacific region, and their shared Pacific neighborhood.
The Dialogue complements bilateral discussions Japan and the United States
both have with Pacific Island countries. Both sides exchanged views on a wide
range of common regional challenges facing the Pacific region, and discussed
ways to strengthen cooperation among Japan, the United States, Pacific Island
countries, and other regional partners and organizations in areas such as
maritime law enforcement and quality infrastructure and best value solutions.
Both sides emphasized the importance of strengthened cooperation with Pacific
Island countries to enhance regional peace, stability, and prosperity.

End text:
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